
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 

For the Month of August 2023 
 

 
Statistics for August 2023 
 
Digital: 175, KOHA: 2073 Total: 2,248.  16 new patrons were added in August. Items borrowed from other 
libraries: 477, items loaned to other library: 403.  There were 116 computer sessions in August. 511 patrons 
attended programs in August.  
 
Funds collected for August: 
 
Copies/Fax: $69.30 Fines: $35.25   Total:  $104.55 
 
Activities during the month of August: 
  
Public Works installed two fans on the pavilion in Central park and will be installing a water fountain within 
the next couple of months. 
 
The Friends sponsored a new line dancing class in August.  Tami teaches 10 patrons every week. 
We currently have 11 patrons registered for the September class.  Also in August, we hosted our annual 
Scrabble tournament.  22 patrons participated throughout the month.  All monthly programming remains 
strong. 
 
We held 44 programs, meetings and classes in the LEC (Library Education Center) in the month of August. 
The Library was opened 26 days in August. Closed one day for hurricane Idalia 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Tara Hall, Library Director 
 
 
 

 
 

 


